
 

 

 

28th February 2025 

Nursery telephone: 01761 205657  

School telephone: 01761 412019 

Nursery e-mail:  nextstepsnursery@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk 

School e-mail: office@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

Hattie  
 

For growing her 

independence and  

always being kind  

to her friends,  
 

Well done! 

This week at Nursery, the children have 

shown an interest in dressing up.  We have 

introduced some new accessories for them 

to try, such as flamingo glasses and Hawaiian 

flower garlands. The children have loved 

these, and have found them very funny! 

There have been some fabulous photos! 

In maths, we have practiced 

pattern making.  The children 

used resources to create A, B, A, 

B patterns. They had to read a 

pattern that an adult had 

started, and were then 

challenged to complete it. 

We have been busy practising 

our 'Under The Sea' dance for the 

past few weeks, and on 

Wednesday, we were finally able 

to show it off to all the parents 

who came to watch! The 

children did a fantastic job 

rehearsing the dance and 

performing it so well. We were so 

proud of all of them for giving 

it go and trying their very best.  



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

3rd March: Trip to library. 

18th March: Visit to the church 

7th - 10thApril: The school kitchen will be closed, please bring packed lunches. 

11th April to 21st April:  The Nursery will be closed for the Easter break. 

5th May: Bank Holiday.  The Nursery will be closed. 

26th May: Bank Holiday.  The Nursery will be closed. 

 
 

 

Next week is incredibly busy! We have several things happening for you to be 

aware of: 
 

On Monday, we are going to walk the children to the Library in Midsomer 

Norton.  Please ensure that your child has appropriate clothing/footwear for the 

weather conditions. If it is raining, please pack spares in case your child gets 

wet. 
 

On Thursday, it is World Book Day. All children are invited to come to Nursery 

dressed as their favourite book character if you wish them to. It is lovely for them 

to bring in the book which they have dressed up from so that we can share our 

favourite stories together.  

REMINDER 

 

Parents who are entitled to the Working Families Early Years Entitlement need to 

have applied for their code or reconfirmed their eligibility by  Monday 31st 

March 2025, in order to access the funding from 1st April 2025. 

 

In order to not miss any e-mail reminders sent to you from the DFE regarding this, 

please ensure you check spam or junk folders and ensure contact details are up 

to date in the system. 


